Dear St. Peter's family,

It is with great pleasure that I am informing you that the diocese has lifted most of the covid restrictions with some guidelines that should be followed. The Vestry and Fr. Jesse will be working on our plan to begin instituting certain protocols to begin congregational singing, the opening of the nursery and coffee hour, as well as bringing our worship service closer to normal than it has been for some time. All that being said we need to be very mindful of each individuals need for social distancing and wearing of masks to make people feel comfortable and safe at church. We will be looking for volunteers to help with organizing coffee hour as well the nursery and Christian education programs. So please pray about stepping out and helping, you can contact me or the office for more information.

Bruce Comfort

Senior Warden